


BLOCK THE ASDA – SAINSBURY’S MERGER 

One question we always ask in GMB Scotland is: What does the 
future look like for our members?  

Last month the Competition and Markets Authority (CMA) 
provisionally stated that the ASDA – Sainsbury’s merger cannot 
proceed without cuts to existing jobs and infrastructure.  This is 
what we warned of last year – a widespread programme of 
closures to stores and distribution centres.  

The truth is that if we leave this merger process unchallenged 
then the future outlook for your livelihoods is, at best, very 
uncertain. That’s not scaremongering, it’s a fact.  

Our priority is the defence of your interests and that’s why we are 
campaigning to block the ASDA – Sainsbury’s merger.  It’s bad 
news for jobs and communities across Scotland.  

GMB Scotland has a vision for 2020 and beyond in ASDA, where 
your jobs and communities are safeguarded. To make this a 
reality, we need to campaign together to block this merger.  

Get involved today!  

Sign our campaign urging the CMA to block the merger at 
gmb.org.uk/saveourstores  

Spread our campaign across social media - #saveourstores  

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to call on 07921 
289740 or email: robert.deavy@gmb.org.uk  
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